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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No. 164 (2022) Guyana  

DEMERARA MAIN SHIP CHANNEL 

On November 03, 2022, Maritime Administration Department (MARAD) hereby 
informs that Jan De Nul will commence wreck removal operations within the Demerara 
Main Ships Channel.  
 
This exercise is scheduled to conclude on November 20, 2022 and will incorporate the use 
of the CSD Zheng He and MB  Pinta and that will display the international signal for 
vessels engaged in such activities. 
 
The Wreck location are bounded by the following coordinates: 

 

Name Latitude (N) Longitude (W) Remarks 

Wreck 06° 54'.923  058° 05'.295 WGS84(Zone 21) 

 



 
 

Insert of Chart BA 537 showing area of operation 
 

All ships/watercrafts transiting in the vicinity of the above-mentioned areas are advised 
to take note of this information, and take necessary precautionary measures at all times.  
 
Inset area is included for further guidance 
 
Communication can be made to the vessel, or the Georgetown Lighthouse, on VHF Ch. 
16. 
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